
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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09 November 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you may be aware, we are currently undergoing some building works to develop and 
improve the facilities available to our students.  
 
As the building works progress, it has now become necessary to change the gates through 
which students enter and leave the School site.  
 
With immediate effect, Year 7, 8 and 9 students will now arrive and leave School via the 
main gates.  Year 10, 11, 12 & 13 students are to use the gate on Brookfield Lane.  
Students who travel home on one of the school buses should continue to go to the MUGA at 
the end of the day as normal.  
 
I'd like to take this opportunity to remind you that the gates will close just before 8.30am 
each morning. Students arriving after this time will need to sign in as late through the main 
Reception. Form time begins at 8.30am and students should be in their seats ready to start 
their day at this time.  
 
Due to these changes, we are unable to store scooters and bikes securely on site and 
therefore, are asking that students do not bring these to school for the foreseeable future. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with these routines. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Miss R Branson 
Assistant Headteacher 
Teacher of Science 
rbranson@buckinghamschool.org  

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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